
STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
 

City of Newcastle upon Tyne 
Traffic Regulation (Consolidation) Order 2009 

(Back Stratford Road Variation) Order 2020 
 
The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Order are as follows:- 
 
Concerns have been raised that vehicles are being parked adjacent to Hotspur 
Primary School entrance on Back Stratford Road. 
 
This parking is causing poor visibility and a road safety hazard for school children.  
To overcome this it is proposed to extend the existing School Keep Clear Markings 
to cover the majority of the west side of Back Stratford Road. 


